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FEFSI GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
October 8, 1996 TO: INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE No. 33-96 RE: FEFSI GENERAL
MEMBERSHIP MEETING
______________________________________________________________________________ Attached is
an invitation and information that the European Federation of Investment Funds and
Companies (FEFSI) has asked the Institute to pass on to members of the International
Committee in connection with FEFSI’s upcoming General Membership Meeting. The meeting
will be held in Brussels on December 5 and 6, 1996. Mary S. Podesta Associate Counsel -
International Attachment
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